17-0222-EX4

February 22, 2017
CLOSE EARLY COLIEGE HIGH SCHOOL
THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER RECOMMENDS:
That effective July 1, 2017, the Chicago Board of Education close Early College High Schooi (Schoo! ID
610070) (“Early Coilege”), because as of November 1, 2016 zero students were enrolled. There is no
designated welcoming school since Early College has zero students enrolled. Early Coliege is a citywide
school with no attendance area boundary. -

DESCRIPTION:
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Guidelines on School Actions, the Chief Executive Officer (“CEQ”) of the Chicago Public Schools may
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Pursuant to legal requirements, two community meetings were held on January 12, 2017 and January 17,
2017 at Wells Community High School, located at 936 North Ashland Avenue, and a public hearing was
. convened on January 26, 2017 at 42 West Madison Street following the issuance of proper notice. An
independent hearing officer received oral and written comments and supporting documents at the hearing
and kept the record open after the meeting to receive additional documentation. A transcript of the
hearing and summaries of the community meetings have been provided to the Board. The hearing officer
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